
 
 

The Secretary  

NSW Department of Planning, Industry & Environment  

 
  

9 March 2022 
  

ATTENTION: Emma Barnet 

 

Dear Sir or Madam 

  

I refer to the Department’s email of  8 March 2022 regarding the Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for State 
Significant Development SSD-9409987 for Moss Vale Plastics Recycling Facility comprising ‘Construction and 

operation of a plastics recycling facility with the capacity to accept and process up to 120,000 tonnes of plastic 
waste per annum. The facility would also manufacture plastic fibres and resins’ located at 74-76 Beaconsfield Road, 

Moss Vale (Lot 11 DP 1084421) in the Wingecarribee Shire Local Government Area (LGA). Submissions need to be 
made to the Department by 22 March 2022. 

 
As indicated in Appendix G - Engagement Outcomes Report, Endeavour Energy provided initial advice to GHD via 

an email on 11 November 2021 and subsequently a Technical Review Request was made to Endeavour Energy.  

 
The EIS Main Document includes the following advice.  

 

 
 

Figure 7.5 shows a ‘Potential 11kV electricity connection’ which will be required to provide supply to a padmount 
substation required on the site to facilitate the proposed development.  

 
The applicant and their Accredited Service Provider (ASP) should complete the application for connection of load 
process with Endeavour Energy’s  Customer Network Solutions Branch who are responsible for managing the 
conditions of supply and can be via Head Office enquiries on business days from 9am - 4:30pm on telephone: 133 
718 or (02) 9853 6666.   

 
Subject to the foregoing Endeavour Energy has no objection to the Development Application. 

 

 



 

Could you please pass on a copy of this submission to the applicant? Should you wish to discuss this matter, or have 

any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me or the contacts identified above or  in Endeavour Energy’s 

previous submission in relation to the various matters.  Due to the high number of development application / 

planning proposal notifications submitted to Endeavour Energy, to ensure a response contact by email to 

property.development@endeavourenergy.com.au  is preferred.  

 

 

Yours faithfully  

Cornelis Duba  
Development Application Specialist  

Sustainability & Environment  
M:  0455 250 981  

E:  cornelis.duba@endeavourenergy.com.au  
51 Huntingwood Drive, Huntingwood NSW  2148  

www.endeavourenergy.com.au  
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